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Beachwalk HOA Board of Directors Meeting January 21, 2020 

Architectural Control Committee Report 

Members: Lee Brennan, Chairman  

Bill Bryan, ACC Liaison 

  Gene Lisewski 

  Tom Juska 

Update of committee activity:  

 Grey Goodwin – 501 N. 5th Avenue – New Roof 

12-31-19  We received request to install new roof (after Gene and I heard 
work was already underway). Original color was rejected and 
approval of second choice was given same day after consulting 
with Bill. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee 
Lee Brennan, Chairman 


